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HAITI EARTHQUAKE RESOURCE CENTER WILL BE CLOSED 
WEDNESDAY DUE TO SNOW  

 
The New York City Office of Emergency Management today announced that the Haiti 
Earthquake Resource Center, which opened February 1, at the New York National Guard 
Armory at 1579 Bedford Avenue in Brooklyn, will be closed Wednesday, February 10, 
due to heavy snow forecast for the New York City area.  According to the National 
Weather Service 4-14 inches of snow are expected on Wednesday.  If conditions permit, 
the center will re-open Thursday, February 11, at 10 AM.   

 
 
 
Contact:  Chris Gilbride – 718.422.4888 
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